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ANNOUNCEMENT

Chemical Senses announces new Editor-in-Chief

We are pleased to announce that from April 2009, Professor

WolfgangMeyerhof will begin his role as Editor-in-Chief for

Chemical Senses.

Professor Meyerhof heads the Department of Molecular
Genetics at the Institute for Human Nutrition, Potsdam Uni-

versity. He is the author of more than 150 journal articles

and book chapters, has published widely on the molecular

mechanisms involved in taste, and has been a strong advocate

and participant in chemosensory-related organisations and

meetings.

Professor Meyerhof enthusiastically welcomes this ap-

pointment as an opportunity to both ‘serve and advance
the chemical senses community in its entirety’.
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